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First name: Jon

Last name: Crist

Organization: Rekluse

Title: 

Comments: Mr. Zurstadt,

 

I would like to endorse the letter referred to as Public Comment #2 from CITRA President Steve Lacey in the link

below. I have ridden motorcycles and volunteered my time clearing trails in the Southfork confluence zone for the

last 15 years, I take pride in the work my friends and I have done helping to maintain the trails and camps it the

area. Re-opening trails such as Cougar Creek  and the others mentioned would be a great benefit to our user

group, creating loop opportunities.

 

http://www.citra.rocks/resources/CITRA%20SF%20RAMP%20public%20comment%202.pdf?fbclid=IwAR3U7jym

3xKwzAE0M5wpxk16dD_UcQNDN3vSPPO1U_iInwEyFfYqJJOuNs8

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

 

 

 

Jon Crist


